
 

 

    

 

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 
    

Youth  STUFF 
 

     Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 

 
CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m. SHIFT - Church for Junior Highs!  SHIFT will be 

kicking off again on Sunday, September 20th! 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Club Core - Junior High will be kicking 

off on September 15th. Join us at Forest Glen for our annual  
Mini-Golf! Cost: $5 plus DQ. 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

Wednesday Night - Our Senior High kick-off is happening on 

September 16th. Come on out from 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. for a great 
evening! 
 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) - Our Fall kick-off BBQ will be 

happening on September 20th, in the CORE. 
 
 
 
 
 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South 
Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will help 
us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check out our 
website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 
 

Jude St. John, Interim Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections  (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela McCallum, Community Connections  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Judith Gaunt, Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, September 6, 2015 

Today at W.L.A. 

 
  

10:00 a.m.                                                                         Worship Service  
 
THIS MORNING'S SERMON:                                                  Hebrews 12 

In this final sermon of the ENDURANCE series, Pastor Jude considers the 
purpose of warnings in the book of Hebrews and how we ought to respond 
to those warnings. 
 
 
9:00 – 10:00 a.m.    All Welcome.         Prayer Ministry 
10:00 a.m.               JK - Grade 3                                            Growzone 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

This Week  at W.L.A. 

 
Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Now in summer mode! We will resume on September 15th. If you have any 
questions, please don't hesitate to contact Deb Wilkins at  
(519) 471-4133.  

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

Now on hiatus for the summer.  We will resume again on September 15th. 
For further details, please contact Thea Close at (519) 281-7947 or 
thea.close@gmail.com.  

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

We are taking a break for the summer, and will resume September 15th! 

 
Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… will resume Wednesday, September 16th, with 

a Beth Moore study and video series (James: Mercy Triumphs).  For more 
information, contact Cheryl at cherylhargraves@live.ca 

 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                      Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

Now in summer mode! We will resume on September 17th.  For info, email 
Jude (jude@wlachurch.org). 

 
Friday, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m.                                ESL Conversation Circles                                  

Women doing life and sharing discussions together, to practise English. 
We will begin our fall session on September 25th, but will meet informally 
at various times throughout the summer to enjoy outings together. For 
more information contact englishWLA@gmail.com or call Rebecca at  
(519) 702-8536. 
 
 

On Beyond  THIS WEEK 

Sunday, September 13, 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.                     "LAUNCH" 

Come with your friends and family to "Launch"! With kids going back to 
school and fall programs starting up, it's a great time for another BIG 
CELEBRATION for our church and community. To help offset our costs 

for this event, we will be receiving donations throughout the month of 
August. Volunteers are also needed! See the sign-up sheet at the Kiosk. 
 

Sunday, September 20, 9:15 and 11:00 a.m.              Back to Normal!! 

We emerge from Summer Mode and return to two identical Worship 
Services each Sunday.  
 

Sunday, September 20, 9:15 and 11:00 a.m.      Communion Services 

At the conclusion of our services, we will receive an offering for the work 
of Kelly and Marcel Boers, as they prepare to go to Angola with Mission 
Aviation Fellowship. 
 

Other Important  NOTES 

Changes are Coming... to Children's Ministry this Fall!!! Beginning 
September 20th, 9:15 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. programs will look the same 
for Children's Ministry. We will be offering the same programming for our 
WLA kids, infant to Grade 5, during both services. Questions? Contact 
Judith Gaunt. 
 

Hospitality Teams... Are you interested in making people feel welcome? 

If so, consider joining a Hospitality Team as an usher or greeter, a 
member of our Coffee Team, or as a parking attendant. Please contact 
Graham at grahamb@wlachurch.org. 
 

ESL Volunteers Needed... Our Women's ESL Conversation Circles 
program is looking for volunteers. Contact englishWLA@gmail.com or 
call Rebecca at (519) 702-8536. 
 

Men's ESL... You don't need to be a teacher, just be willing to spend 
some time talking, to help men in our community practise their 
conversational English. Contact Graham at grahamb@wlachurch.org. 
 

Taste of Home... Are you a student studying in London and looking to 
get to know some families who are part of WLA? Sign up at the kiosk for 
the opportunity to join a family in the church for a home cooked meal. Or 
email dave@wlachurch.org.   
 

Kids Pacs... are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 

during the service!! They can be picked up and dropped off at the back of 
the sanctuary during the summer months. 
 

A Note About Sunday Morning Coffee... We are serving a Peruvian 
Fair Trade blend. Please consider donating as you enjoy your morning 
coffee, as Net Proceeds will be going towards Mission Peru! 
 

Pre-Approved Donation Plan... Pre-authorized debits are available to 
people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. Enrollment 
forms are located in the chair pockets. 
 

Growzone  NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
10:00 a.m.  Trish MacLeod, Kristine Jongepier, Thea Close, Andrew & 

Lauren Riddolls, Katherine Argall, Kayleen Collier, Cheryl Hargraves. 
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